From: Jitinder Singh Rehan <Jitinder.Rehan@Medanta.org>

Sent: Saturday 13 May 2017 11:02 AM

To: MONIKA RAJPUT

Cc: AJAY SHARMA

Subject: RE: Quotation MR.Jitinder Singh Rehan-Bangalore to Gurgaon

Hi Monika,

Please share this mail with your chairman.

Dear Sir,

| would like to take this opportunity to appreciate your teams quick response and the overall service, for
shifting my household from Bangalore to Gurgaon. In my past transaction with other vendors, | have had
terrible experience where in there were delays, damage, arguments etc.

‘Not even a single scratch to any item' would be a sincere complement in itself. (Packing was excellent,
handling by the team was professionally and delicately done, unpacking was responsibly done as well)

I'd like to thank....Ajay, Monika and the team which packed and delivered the goods...they have been
very professional and efficient.

Thanks & Regards,
J.S.Rehan
Deputy General Manager - OCC



